
 

 

Our Ref: NCA/JAS 
 
 
17 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Change to Year 7 Lunch from 27 February 2023 

 

We wish to make you aware that we will be introducing a third lunch sitting when we return after 

the half-term break which will be for Year 7 pupils only. Three lunch sittings are consistent 

practice used in all of the trust schools. 

 

Currently, Year 7 have their lunch between 12.30 – 1.00 pm with Years 8 and 9. From Monday 

27 February, Year 7 will have their lunch between 1.00 – 1.30 pm. 

 

The academy day for Year 7 will be as follows: 

 

8. 30 am  –  Registration and Tutor Period 

9. 10 am  –  Lesson 1 

10.10 am  –  Morning Break 

10.30 am  –  Lesson 2 

11.30 am  –  Lesson 3 

12.30 pm  –  Lesson 4 starts for Year 7 

1.00 pm  –  Lunch 

1.30 pm  –  Lesson 4 continues for Year 7 

2.00 pm  –  Lesson 5 

3.00 pm  –  End of the academy day 

 

We thank you for your continued support and wish you and your family a restful half-term break. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs N Carpenter 

Headteacher 

 


